Morning Announcements

Wednesday, April 6, 2011
Day 137
National Honor Society Banquet Committee members will have a mandatory meeting Thursday after school in Mrs. McElreath’s room, C11.

Envirothon members should meet tomorrow morning at 7:30 in Mr. Wyatts room, C13.

The regular registration deadline for the May 7th administration of the SAT is Friday, April 8th.  Pisgah High School is a national test site for the May 7th administration.  Come to the Counseling Center if you need further information or registration materials.  You may also register online at www.collegeboard.com.

Wilson Art located in Fletcher is accepting applications for summer employment. Any interested graduating senior who is planning to attend college in the fall needs to see Mr. Godfrey or the Guidance Department for an application form.  Applications must be thoroughly completed (no blanks) and submitted to Mr. Godfrey by April 24th.

Spring pictures and Senior Cap & Gown Make Up pictures have been rescheduled and will be taken in the Student Lobby on Wednesday, April13.  Your teachers have a schedule for times if you wish to have your Spring picture made and cap and gown make up pictures will be taken after 1:30.

The Drivers Ed Review Session will be next Tuesday, April 12th and Wednesday April 13th.  The test will be on Thursday, April 14th.  Please sign up in guidance if you plan to attend.

Jostens will be here on Friday to distribute Senior Supplies.  If you have not paid for your order in full you will need to be prepared to pay on Friday.  You will not receive your supplies if your order is not paid in full.  Jostens will only accept cash or money orders.  Please do not bring personal checks.
TRU Club will meet at 7:30 Thursday morning in Ms. Morgan's room.  All members need to attend this meeting.
There will be a very important meeting of all Relay For Life Team Captains Thursday at 7:30 in C-2. 

Any member of Leo Club interested in being an officer next year or in nominating someone to be an officer needs to see Mr. Allen as soon as possible to get his or her name on the ballot.  Voting for next year's officers will take place at the next Leo Club meeting on Tuesday, April 12.
Prom Guest Information sheets are available in the office.  If you are planning to bring a guest to prom this year, who is not a Pisgah student, you will need to have one of these forms filled out and returned to the office by April 15th.

Quiz Bowl will meet in Mrs. McCall’s room tomorrow from 3:00 until 3:30.

Please dismiss the traveling golf team at 1:20 today.

Please dismiss the tennis team at 2:30 today.

Lunch Duty this week is as follows:

1st Lunch
Judy



Hanson

2nd Lunch
Henson



McCall

3rd Lunch
Geouge



Inman

